
 To our WarmLine Family, Stakeholders and Supporters: 

 WarmLine Family Resource Center is now seeking candidates to serve on the Board of Directors 
 from the following 6 counties we serve: Alpine, El Dorado, Nevada, Placer, Sacramento and 
 Yolo, and preference is weighted towards candidates representing underserved populations, as 
 well as reflecting the diversity of families served.  

 Board members help to fulfill the mission of WarmLine: 

 WarmLine Family Resource Center provides information, education and support to promote and 
 strengthen the foundation of families and children with disabilities or who are at risk of having 
 disabilities or special needs. The Center also collaborates with and supports the community of 
 professionals that work with and serve families with disabilities and special needs. 

 To fulfill their part in that mission, Board members are expected to provide at least 2-4 hours a 
 month in preparing for Board meetings and participating in Board and committee meetings. It is 
 also expected that members adhere to the policies set forth in the WamLine By-Laws and Board 
 Operations Manual. Orientation includes interview(s), an introduction to current WarmLine staff 
 and programs, and a written or digital overview of bylaws and the Board Operations Manual, 
 designed to give a robust overview of the organization. Board meetings are held virtually 
 therefore, travel is not required. 

 If you are interested in serving on the WarmLine Board of Directors, please fill out the 
 application found at  https://forms.gle/k3n3qSWeqVUshgux8  and  prepare a cover letter and 
 resumé to upload with the application or mail to: 

 WarmLine Family Resource Center 
 Board Application 
 2791 24th Street 
 Sacramento, CA 95818 

https://forms.gle/k3n3qSWeqVUshgux8

